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Author Visit - Cressida Cowell 

Students from Key Stage 2 and 3 

went to The Grammar School  to 

meet Cressida Cowell, author of 

‘How to Train Your Dragon’. The 

students listened to tales of Cres-

sida’s adventures as a child and 

were taught to speak dragonese.  

All students received a signed 

copy of Cressida’s new book, 

‘How to Train Your Dragon 

School’. 

 

 

 

We are excited and looking forward to welcoming back into school the Royal Institute of Science.  

Penn Fields school will be hosting Royal Institute again this year who will be presenting several sessions of 

student and community science shows on the 9th of July 2025. There will be live science demonstrations 

and experiments in which students can participate and enjoy a fun-packed day.   

There will also be an opportunity for carers and parents to attend an interactive community presentation 

where you can watch and participate in science show and gain valuable knowledge and skills to support 

your young people with their science at home.   

We will share more information with you in due course.  
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      Summer Term 2025 

Summer Term Time:     

 Tuesday 29th April—Friday 23 May 

Monday 2nd June - Friday 18th July 

Coffee and Chat - Thursday 5th June 

Friday 18th July School Closes Early. 

Early Closure Times: 

Lower School—12.15pm Upper School—1.15pm 

 

 

 

This weeks sign of the week is: Mental 
Health. 

For more information about Makaton,  

videos and signs of the week please visit:  

https://www.makaton.org/   

 

 

Coffee and Chat 

Please come along to our monthly coffee and chat every first Thursday of the month from 9.15-

10.15. Coffee and chat is a great way to meet other parents and carers in a relaxed setting.  

This terms coffee and chats will be held on; 

Thursday 5th June and Thursday 3rd July 

Y7 Exhibition 

Year 7 students have their printmaking artwork on dis-

play at the Art Expo held at the Newhampton Arts Centre 

this weekend.  Their work will be exhibited alongside that 

of other artists in the community.  All are welcome to 

view their wonderful work and more, entry is free. 


